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FROM: Robert O'Dekirk, Liquor Commissioner

SUBJECT: Approval of a Class B liquor license for The Old Joliet Haunted Prison

On August 13, 2021, a public hearing was held regarding the application for a Class B
liquor license for the premises located at 401 Woodruff Avenue, which will do business as The
Old Joliet Haunted Prison.

No city departments take issue with the proposed license, nor were there any citizens
who appeared in opposition.

The requisite findings having been made by the Liquor Commissioner; it is
recommended that the proposed license be approved.



